Subject: Tait PAC Updates - Week Sep 8th

Dear Families,

We're getting through the second week of this school year, and it's been wonderful seeing the energy and excitement around the school! Thank you for all your support — we truly value your feedback. Please continue to share your comments and suggestions through our PAC Survey. or by emailing us directly at rjtaitpac@gmail.com.

Freezie Friday

Join us this Friday after school for **Freezie Friday!** We'd love to keep this going until the end of summer — don't forget to bring your loonies.

Hot Lunch

We're almost done setting up the system for this year's hot lunch program. Ordering will open soon — stay tuned for details!

Upcoming PAC Meeting

We're still planning events for this school year, and your input is both welcome and needed. Please join us for our **first PAC meeting on Monday, September 29th at 6:00 PM, in person at the school**.

Fundraising Updates

- Apple Fundraiser: Thank you to those who have already placed your orders! If you
 haven't yet, there's still time to order here the deadline is October 6th, with pickup
 in early October.
- Domino's Pizza Fundraiser will continue until June 2026: Use promo code RJT when ordering online from the Domino's at 11700 Cambie Rd, Richmond to enjoy 25% off all menu items (including gluten-free crust). At the same time, PAC will receive 20% of your order's value. Last year, this fundraiser raised over \$600 for our school!
- Mabel's Labels Fundraiser: An ongoing fundraiser you can participate in anytime!
 Order through Mabel's Labels Fundraising, search for R.J. Tait Elementary
 School, and a portion of your purchase will support our PAC.

The PAC team is committed to offering **healthy fundraising options** that help support school activities like field trips. Your continued support makes a big difference — thank you!

Warmly,

R.J. Tait PAC